
Callander Community Council  
Meeting on Monday, 11th. April 2022 

Motorhomes sub-group report 
  

 
  

 
Following last month’s CCC meeting, the subgroup had an online meeting with members of Killin CC, 
who are also seeking to provide motorhome provision for their area. It was an excellent meeting and 
the Chair sent a summary of what had been discussed to ME/ JM  to request what else could be done to 
speed things up, such as funding sources.  
 
We also contacted SC , in reply to their update to us on this season’s motorhome provision in Callander, 
where they had offered to re-line Station Road car park  with 4 motorhome spaces as a pilot, with no 
other provision such as black/grey waste disposal or fresh water provision planned.  
  
We advised them that CCC felt this offer  to be of limited value, as there would be no incentive for 
motorhomes to use this car park rather than the Meadows car park and the pilot scheme would be 
likely to fail. The installation of electric hook ups (EHU) was not a necessity for the pilot, unlike waste 
and fresh water provision which was essential.   
 
 We also highlighted that Callander was a major hub for campervans/motorhomes travelling north. With 
the planned reduction of touring spaces available in Callander Woods caravan park, the situation was  
likely to get considerably worse. We suggested  that it would be more appropriate to delay any pilot 
scheme until the minimum standards outlined  by us could be met. 
 
SC have respected  our decision and have said that they will let us know what the proposed timetable  
could be for installing the facilities we had requested. 
 
The sub-group is also in the process of looking for other sources of funding which may help to  progress  
motorhome provision for Callander. 
  
 
 
  
 
Olga Watkins – motorhome sub-group, Callander CC 
08.04.2022 
 
 

  


